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Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Neal, Michael <mneal@amengtest.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 9:28 AM
To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Subject: RE: Dairy Concepts

Gina: 
 
The last of the eight rounds of groundwater sampling will be completed in July 2018. 
Should be able to get you the report by the end of the month. 
 
Concentrations are still high may need to continue groundwater monitoring. We will see after July results. 
 
Did you ever find any information on the additional monitoring wells we found that are near the Wolf property? (03-10-
545213 & 09-10-545213) 
 
Thanks 
 
mn 
Michael K. Neal  | Geomorphologist | Professional Hydrologist 
 

  American Engineering Testing, Inc. 
1837 County Highway OO, Chippewa Falls, WI  54729 
Direct:  715-201-9116 
Main: 715-861-5045 | Mobile: 715-894-6455 
 
mneal@amengtest.com | www.amengtest.com 
 
Click here to subscribe to our quarterly newsletter. 
 
Please read our email disclaimer at this link on our website.  
 
 
 

From: Keenan, Gina N - DNR [mailto:Gina.Keenan@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 9:03 AM 
To: Neal, Michael <mneal@amengtest.com> 
Subject: Dairy Concepts 
 
Mike, 
 
Just checking in on Dairy Concepts.  Would you please provide me with an update?   
 
Thanks. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Gina Keenan 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation & Redevelopment 
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Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: 715-839-3765 
gina.keenan@wisconsin.gov 
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